

Personal Contact Info

204 S. Cromwell St.
Colfax, WA 99111
509-592-7486 cell
timwall79@hotmail.com
To view our church

website visit:

www.macedoniaindependent baptist.com

Sending Church

Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd Winston-Salem, NC 27101 Phone: (910) 986-2331

Pastor Eric Combs

Mission Address

Macedonia World
Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

Phone: (706) 654-2818 FAX: (706) 654-2816

Email: mwbm@mwbm.org

Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the name of the Lord shall be saved. How then shall they call on him in whom they have not believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they have not heard? and how shall they hear without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except they be sent? as it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family Missionaries to Washington State



July 10, 2022

Dear Praying Friends,

On May 17th, Jason graduated from high school! It was held at Pensacola Christian College through the Abeka Academy Program. He just finished his first year at PCC as well. We were thrilled to be able to join him for a few days there! He is working there over the summer and then will start his sophomore year in the fall. Please keep him in your prayers!

On June 12th, we had one of our missionaries report back to the church. He was originally working in Israel but because of Covid and regulations, he has not been able to get back into the country. So he is now working to reach Jewish people in the states and training others to do the same. God has not forgotten His people!

On June 19th, we celebrated Father's Day at church! Jennifer grilled hamburgers and hot dogs in the rain and we all enjoyed the celebration.

On June 26th, we had Missionaries Scott and Donna Allen to Brazil with us. The Allens are with our mission board and it was a joy to have them present their work. Our church voted to partner with them in the ministry! Praise the Lord!

On July 3rd we celebrated God and Country Day at church! Tim preached on our Religious Freedom. The church was decorated and we enjoyed a fellowship meal afterward.

One of our families in the church recently moved to a different city in our county. They invited the whole church over for the 4th of July! Their town hosts an annual fireworks display and their house was in perfect viewing range! We all had a wonderful time!

We have had several first-time visitors lately! One is a man from Kenya that recently moved to Colfax. He walks to church from a few blocks over and has started coming faithfully to all services! Another is a lady with two small children. They have been coming for about three weeks now and we have enjoyed getting to know them. Pray for her husband who is Mormon. Another mother recently came with her three children and niece to visit. She already registered her daughter for our upcoming VBS! We praise the Lord for these new visitors and pray they will continue to come and grow in the Lord!

Please be much in prayer for our upcoming Vacation Bible School, August 8th-12th. Pray for the Lord to send in children, for people to be saved, and for new families to be reached with the gospel.

Please pray for Tim's brother, David. David and his family moved to Washington in 2018 to work with us at the church and they have been such a blessing. David has recently been having some health issues. The doctors are pretty sure he has fibromuscular dysplasia which is a narrowing of the arteries. Please pray that he will be able to see a neurosurgeon soon about doing surgery on an artery in his brain that is over 90% blocked. Please keep him in your prayers!

Thank you so much to our faithful supporters, both in prayers and finances. We know these are difficult times and we thank you for continuing to hold us up before the Lord. We thank the Lord for each one of you! You are such a blessing!

In Christ,
Tím, Jennífer, Jason, & Layla Wall